
                      NOTICE OF REVOCATION 
                          (By Consent) 
 
                       Case No. 92-164-GA 
 
     David J. Page, P26938, Benton Harbor and St. Joseph, Michigan, 
by Attorney Discipline Board Kalamazoo County Hearing Panel #2. 
 
     1) Revocation; 
 
     2) Effective June 22, 1991. 
 
     The respondent and the Grievance Administrator filed a 
stipulation for consent order of revocation pursuant to MCR 9.115 
(F)(5) which was approved by the hearing panel and the Attorney 
Grievance Commission. Respondent admitted the allegations contained 
in the formal complaint. The parties stipulated that the revocation 
would be effective one year retroactive from the date of filing of 
the formal complaint, which was filed on June 22, 1992. 
 
     Respondent was suspended from the practice of law in Michigan 
for a period of thirty days effective July 28, 1988 (Case No. ADB 
78-88; 115-88); as of the date of the filing of the formal 
complaint in this matter, respondent had not been reinstated to the 
practice of law. In violation of that order of suspension, 
respondent engaged in the continuous practice of law from July 28, 
1988 through January, 1992. Respondent also failed to answer the 
request for investigation. 
 
     Respondent's conduct was found to be in violation of MCR 
9.104(1-4,7,9); MCR 9.113(A)and(B)(2); MCR 9.119; MCL 600.916; MSA 
27A.916; the Michigan Rules of Professional Conduct, 1.16(a) (1); 
5.5(a); 8.1(b); 8.4(a-c); and Canons 1, 2 and 3 of the then- 
applicable Code of Professional Responsibility, DR 1-102(A) (1,3- 
6); DR 2-110(B); DR 3-101(B). Costs were assessed in the amount of 
$10.09. 
 


